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I see no purpose in this bill. Limiting the square footage of a home makes little or no 

sense. If the owner wishes to rebuild with a larger home, there could be a wide 

variety of reasons such as: a growing family, multi-generational housing, multi-family 

home, etc. In rural communities, especially on farms, multiple generations often 

share homes. People may choose to have a larger family. Do you wish to limit that as 

well? I see no beneficial reason for enacting this legislation except to create more 

barriers to personal use of property. 


